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HEALTH EXAMINATION 

 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
We are glad you have chosen Bonita Unified School District Kindergarten for the school year.  As part 
of the enrollment process the State of California Extensive Child Health Screening Law (H & SC 
124100) requires that all children must have a health examination within the 18-month period prior to 
entering first grade or within 90 days after first grade entry.   
 
We strongly recommend the health examination be done before entering kindergarten.  The 
examination may be completed in several ways: 
 
1.  Take your child to your private medical care provider for a physical examination.  Have the    
      attached examination certificate completed and signed by the medical care provider and return it  
      to the school. 

 
2.  The state will pay for your child’s physical examination if you meet the income eligibility level.  A     
      provider in this area is: 
 

East Valley Community Health Center  or Dr. Wong, Foothill Family Practice 
             680 Fairplex Drive                           2100 Foothill Blvd. Suite A 
             Pomona, CA 91768                                      La Verne, CA 91750 
             (909) 620-8088       (909) 596-1941 
 
One out of every ten children entering kindergarten has a health problem unknown to parents.   The 
purpose of the physical examination is to find health problems that may affect the child’s growth and 
development and his/her ability to benefit from the school experience. 
 
The health examination should include the following: a health and developmental history, a physical 
examination, an assessment of nutritional status, necessary immunizations, tests for anemia, 
diabetes, urine problems, tuberculosis, vision, hearing, dental screening and blood tests for sickle cell 
and lead levels, if necessary. 
 
Please return the completed attached examination certificate to your child’s school.  If I can be of 
further assistance please do not hesitate to call me at (909) 971-8200 x 7021. 
 
 
Vivain Anderson, R.N., BSN 
District Nurse 
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The Bonita Unified School District is an equal opportunity employer and does not discriminate on the basis of any class protected by law. 


